
                                                                           Corrigendum No 1  

With reference to Notice No PICTC/IR/E/1/DIS/36336/2025 dated 19.09.2025 published 

by Punjab Infotech wherein Punjab Infotech has invited sealed proposals from identified 

prominent industry associations for hiring as Institutional Partner for organizing outreach 

visits/roadshows as a precursor to Progressive Punjab Investors Summit, 2026.  

The last date for submission of proposals has been extended till October 10, 2025. 


